
The  Prinz  Law  Office
Announces  New  Rate  Packages
for 2012
The Prinz Law Office has announced its new rate packages for
2012, including a new payment option that provides clients
with  a  discount  in  exchange  for  maintaining  an  ongoing
retainer balance with the firm at all times.   

For  information  on  the  firm’s  new  payment  plans,  please
contact us at kprinz@prinzlawoffice.com.
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